
 
 
Dear Villagers 
 
Hope you have enjoyed the warm June we’ve just had, along with the Bucks Art Week displays, up the Orchard which 
featured some amazing pieces and demonstrations. And I hope you managed to catch the amazing acts seen in 
Happy’s Circus Big Top up at Pilch Farm, where there were lots of ooh’s and aah’s. 
 
Thank you, 

• to all who turned out for the church clean up, it was greatly appreciated and made such a difference. 

• for donations to Wendy’s Dog Stop, it’s much appreciated by the Chilterns Dog Rescue 
 
Here are a few updates and notices for July, plus a couple of messages. 

Happy holiday season! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date July Events Place Time 

2nd July Morning Worship - taken by Tim 

Harper 

St Cecilia’s 9am 

16th July Morning Worship - led by Ron Bundock St Cecilia’s 10.30am 

20th July Coffee Morning Village Hall 11am 

 Forthcoming Events   

9th September Ride & Stride for Churches   

9th September Safari Supper   

7th October Adstocktoberfest The Orchard  

11th November Quiz   

3rd February 2024 Winter Quiz   

8th & 9th June 2024 Adstock Open Gardens Village 2-6pm 

    

 Weekly Events   

Monday Karate Fit Adstock Fields From 7pm 

Wednesday Pilates Village Hall 9.30am 

Thursday Hatha Yoga Classes Village Hall 9.30-10.30am 

Thursday Choir Contact Lucy Bignall  

Issue: July 2023 

Calendar Update 

NB: There are no science or history clubs this month 



News from St Cecilia’s   
 
Dear All. 
  
Following the letter from our vicar, Ros, featured in the latest edition of 
the Lantern, we have been advised that she will be on long term sick 
leave and to plan services to the end of the year. 

  
Finding clergy available to 'step in' is difficult and so we do foresee times when services will have to be cancelled. We 
will try to give as much notice as possible and will put notices on the notice board and the church door and we 
apologise, in advance, if you have a wasted journey at any time. 
 
This Sunday’s service - 9am Holy Communion - will be taken by Tim Harper from Great Missenden and the 
10.30am Morning Worship on July 16th will be led by Ron Bundock.  
  
Some visiting clergy are reasonably local but others travel from further afield and it would be so appreciated by 
them - and us - if there were more people in church to hear what they have to say. We want to keep the church open 

and available for everyone but the next few months will be challenging so please come along as and when you are able. 

Everyone is welcome and we would be so pleased to see you. 
  
Parochial Church Council, St. Cecilia's, Adstock 
 
PS: Don’t forget to keep Sat 9th Sept free for the Ride & Stride 
 

 
Plant Stall 

 

The stall has now closed for this year, so it’s a big thanks to Lynn 

for organising and looking after the plants.  There has been a great 

selection this year.  Thanks to all who donated and bought, we’ll 

wait to hear how much was raised once Lynn has collected and 

totted up the donations. 

 

 

 

  

Great turn out for June’s Coffee Morning chit chat…. 
Hope to see you all in July…. 



 

 

  

 
 
Dear Villagers, 
 

Apologies in advance 

 
I just wanted to apologise in  
advance to some potential noise  
from Adstockistan Orchard this  
weekend. 
 
There is a group of friends (approx. 120) who will have 
exclusive use of the orchard on the 1st July.  There will be a 
commemoration of a friend of theirs that sadly died during 
the COVID pandemic and they want to celebrate his life 
with a mini festival. 
 
None of the guests are local, but we have minimised the 
traffic as there are minibuses from MK, some will be 
camping and others will return in the evening. They have a 
DJ playing in the orchard in the afternoon and a couple of 
bands in the evening in Rural Ronnie’s and their Temporary 
Events Notice expires at 11:30pm. 
 
There are a couple of food vans and Rennie’s Winslow 
Cider slushies are being sold. 
 
The good news is that they have raised £2000 for 
Afghanaid which is brilliant.  There won’t be any trouble as 
they are mainly professional 50’somethings, I just know 
that they want a bit of a festival atmosphere to celebrate 
the life of their friend. 
 
I will be around all weekend to help them, but please let 
me know on 07712 897366 if there are any dramas. 
 

Cheers, Jo  
 

 
Future Events include: 

• 8th July - Birthday party with music  

in Rural Ronnies 

• 5th August -  Wedding in orchard  

+ live music in Rural Ronnies 

• 7th October - Adstocktoberfest 

 

http://www.adstockistan.com/calendar/
mailto:karlsbakery@gmail.com?subject=Bakery%20Order
mailto:icarnell22@gmail.com?subject=Electrical%20Request
http://www.corzoandwood.co.uk/


LOCAL CONTACTS FOR FURTHER INFORMATION 

 
Adstock Singers Lucy Bignall 07798 504410 

Adstock Orchard Bookings www.adstockistan.com/calendar 

Book Club Jill Lord 07540 990567 

Clarion  
content and advertising 

Jenny Stuart 
Claire Holland 

01296 712561 
07502 191215 

Karate Fit Tom 07974 929961 

Hardy Plant Society Claire Holland 07502 191215 

History Club  Jenny Stuart 01296 712561 

Pilates Heather Brogden 07900 138314 

Piano and Violin Lessons Lucy Bignall 07798 504410 

Science Club Marius Stuart 01296 712561 

Village Hall Private bookings: Heather Brogden 
Event Bookings: Alaina Cornish  

willsontheweb@hotmail.com 
adstockevents@gmail.com 

Yoga Lynn 07799 197317 

Any news, events, articles or items you wish to feature in any future Clarion newsletters please contact 
Claire or Jenny with further details. villageadstockclarion@gmail.com; claireandholland@gamil.com 

 
 

 

http://www.adstockistan.com/calendar
mailto:willsontheweb@hotmail.com
mailto:villageadstockclarion@gmail.com
mailto:claireandholland@gamil.com




Fancy learning a new sport?  

Come and play Croquet in Winslow  

The game is modern, fast, fun and very sociable.  
 

Winslow Croquet Club is open to everyone. 

– whether you have played before or want to learn something new. 

 

Our normal club afternoons are on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays and 
Saturdays starting at 2pm when club members play friendly games but the lawn is 

available at other times. 

If you are interested there are also friendly inter-club games  
and we play in a local league. 

This year, our season started on Saturday April 2nd.  
If you would like to play or learn how to play, please contact us on 07922 87 66 88 or 

07540 99 05 67 and we can arrange a session with you. 

Find us on Facebook @winslowcroquet 

 


